
From: Bruce Pandya < > 
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 12:05 AM 
To: Barkus, Paul 
Subject: Re: Public records Request 
  
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Thanks Paul. I think that I'll forgo the request.  
 
- Bruce Pandya 
 
On Fri, Nov 19, 2021 at 12:57 PM Barkus, Paul <paul.barkus@vermont.gov> wrote: 

Hi Bruce,  

  

We have found the documents that you have requested.  

The cost to comply with your request would be $121.62, which includes redactions, and it must be paid 
in advance.  

If you wish to proceed, please let me know and I will tell you where to send a check.  

I am not sure what you are expecting to find in the affidavits for the search warrants, but after the 
redactions there may be less than what has already been published about this case. 

You may wish to consider filing a public records with the Windsor County Superior Court as they would 
have the same documents that I have and their cost may be less.  

  

Best,  

  

Paul 

  

From: Bruce Pandya < >  
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 5:02 PM 
To: Barkus, Paul <paul.barkus@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Public records Request 

  



EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

Thanks for the update Paul. Is there any cost estimate at this point?   

  

Thanks, 

  

Bruce  

  

  

On Tue, Nov 16, 2021, 2:00 PM Barkus, Paul <paul.barkus@vermont.gov> wrote: 

Hi Bruce,  

  

We have 18 more boxes of documents to look through to find the documents you have requested.  

I apologize for the delay in getting you the documents. This was a case that was not originally 
prosecuted by the Attorney General’s Office. 

As soon as we can find them, I will advise you.  

  

Best regards,  

  

Paul 

  

From: Bruce Pandya < >  
Sent: Friday, October 29, 2021 3:03 PM 
To: Barkus, Paul <paul.barkus@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Public records Request 

  



EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 Sure.  

  

I'm looking for the applications related to two searches. The first was conducted on September 13th, 
1994 and the second on September 19th, 1994. Both were performed at the Timber Creek condo 
complex in West Dover Vermont.  

  

Thanks, 

  

Bruce Pandya 

  

  

 




